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     Hi again! This author owes you my apologies, Dear Readers, for the lapse in communication. Please forgive the lack of prior warning. The good news, however, is that the vaunted Summer Reading Program has finally started! 
     Our theme this year is Color Your World. There will be a different story and activity, every week throughout the months of July and August. All are welcome to bring your little ones (Pre-school through middle school) down during our regular hours for a story and related, fun activity. Doing it this way, instead of just a single time each week offers many advantages; flexibility for parents and caregivers, greater individual attention to each child with smaller group size and more resources available per child during the event. Want to participate alongside your little ones? Grab some sidewalk chalk and help Color Our World!
     As a reminder, our Air Conditioner is fully functional and in use. If you need a break from the stifling heat and humidity, you’re welcome to stop in and spend as much time during regular hours as you need to recharge. You’re welcome to use the computers, read, chat with your librarians or even just sit and do a puzzle (or whatever you bring from home.) We’re here for you!
     The July board meeting has been cancelled due to scheduling conflicts. You are welcome to join us for the Mystery Meal on July 24 at Noon, in the Community of Christ church. Please bring a dish to pass and an appetite.
     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. Homework Helpdesk is on Mondays. We have free internet use via Wi-Fi or public-use computers, fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook! Contact us at (607) 225-4553 or greenwoodreadingcenter@gmail.com. Visit us on the web at: greenwood.stls.org

